

DIOCESE OF METUCHEN

Vicar General and Moderator of the Curia

MEMORANDUM

To: All School Principals

From: Very Rev. Jonathan S. Toborowsky

Re: Navex EthicsPoint

September 14, 2023

I hope this finds you well and your school year has gotten off to a good start. This memo is to remind you of the program, Navex EthicsPoint. The EthicsPoint initiative provides a confidential method for employees, volunteers and parishioners to report suspected financial malfeasance in any of our schools, parishes, cemeteries and diocesan institutions.

We ask that you prominently advertise this to your school community via your website, information boards, and periodically throughout the whole school year.

Your understanding and support of this effort is greatly appreciated by Bishop Checchio. The successful usage of Navex EthicsPoint will be a further way to ensure that our Diocese and all its entities are cooperating in the light to be authentically who we are called to be. If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact the Chancellor's office at 732-562-2439. Thank you for all you continue to do for our Church.

Options for Reporting:

• Web intake site URL: https://diometuchen.ethicspoint.com

Mobile URL: https://diometuchenmobile.ethicspoint.com/

• Hotline: 844-796-1296



Sincerely yours in Christ,

Very Rev. Jonathan S. Toborowsky Vicar General & Moderator of the Curia